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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

April 25, 2025

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

Re: EB-2024-0343 – Hydro One Networks Inc. and Halton Hills Hydro Inc. LTLT/SAA Application – 

Customer Notification 

In response to the March 26, 2025 OEB Staff letter identifying that the aforementioned application was 

incomplete, Hydro One Networks Inc. jointly with Halton Hills Hydro Inc., and together referred to as 

the Applicants, are notifying the Ontario Energy Board that all affected customers have been notified of 

the Service Area Amendment by written letter. A templated version of the letter distributed to affected 

customers has been attached to this correspondence.  

The Applicants trust this correspondence now satisfies Section 1.4.6 of the Service Area Amendment 

application form and the application can continue to be processed.  

An electronic copy of this letter has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 

System. 

Sincerely, 

Pasquale Catalano 

Cc: Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson 

 Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 

Attach. 
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